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Dear Parents/Guardians:  

The Prom will be held on Friday, April 12, 2019 from 6:00 pm – 10:30 pm at the Bridgewater Marriott. 
Discounted Prom tickets are $90.00 per person and will be sold on January 8th and January 9th during unit 
lunch. Cash or check (payable to DVRHS) is accepted for payment. If students do not purchase a ticket(s) on 
January 8th or January 9th, they may purchase ticket(s) on March 12th and March 13th at the full price of 
$98.00 per person.  

To purchase tickets students must complete and sign a permission form. All students must be in good academic and 
disciplinary standing, and free from outstanding obligations. If you believe that your child owes money for an obligation, 
please pay that obligation by January 2nd. All tickets must be purchased separately, even if students plan to attend as a 
couple. Tickets are not transferable to another student and may only be used by the purchaser. After the date of purchase, 
students have 24 hours to return ticket(s) for a refund. No refunds will be issued after that time passes.  

Seniors will choose their seating on March 26th and Juniors will choose their seating on March 27th. When students 
select seats, they will be permitted to choose one seat for themselves and one seat for their date.  

Any student who intends to invite an out-of-district guest must have the guest approved by the Principal before 
purchasing a ticket for that guest. As soon as the student knows that he/she will be inviting an out-of- district guest, they 
should submit the completed form to the Principal’s office no later than January 2nd  (note additional “Prom Guidelines” 
below.)  

On the evening of the Prom, the doors will open at 6:00 pm for students to check in, and students will not be admitted 
into the dance after 7:00 pm. This is a semi-formal event, which means NO jeans or sneakers will be permitted. Students 
should wear pants/skirt and a dress shirt (suits/tuxes are not necessary), or long/ short dresses, compatible with the school 
dress code.     

Prom Guidelines 
 

� Students must bring their photo ID for check-in and to be admitted to Prom. 
� Students may not bring water bottles, other containers, or bags into the dance. 
� After students check in, they must stay in the building for the entire event.  Any student that leaves 

the building for any reason may not return. 
� Guests who are not yet in high school, or are age 21 and over, are not permitted to attend. 
� Administration reserves the right to deny a guest request for any reason. 
� Students are expected to follow and adhere to all school policies and procedures including the school 

dress code. 

Sincerely, 

 

Adrienne Olcott                                                                                                                                                                
Principal  


